
St. PHILIP THE APOSTLE CHURCH 

1314 Oxford St. Oshawa, ON. L1J 3W6 
Phone: 905-725-3275 Fax: 905-434-7531 

 

Email: stphiliptheapostleos@archtoronto.org 
Website: www.stphiliptheapostle.com 

 

PASTOR: Fr. Jorge Lopez 

Email: pastor.stphilip@archtoronto.org 

 

IN RESIDENCE: 
Sr. Maria, Sr. Cristina 

Religious Community: CMSSTCJ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mass Times 
Weekday Masses 

Tuesday: 6:00 p.m. 
Weekend Masses 

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. 
Friday: 6:00 p.m. 

(Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament) 6:30 p.m. 
Confessions:  15 minutes before each mass or by appointment 

Baptism 
Infants and young children of registered parents 
are eligible to have their child baptized. Baptisms 
are celebrated by appointment only and require a 
meeting with the priest. 

Marriage 
Weddings for registered parishioners are  
generally celebrated on Saturdays. A Marriage  
Preparation Course is required. Please contact the 
pastor a minimum of one year before the planned  
marriage date. 

Ministry to the Sick 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for visits, 
Communion, or Sacrament of the Sick. If you are 
admitted to the Hospital, kindly identify yourself 
as "Catholic" at the time of admission 
 
 
 

 

Resurrection Catholic Cemetery, 
355 Taunton Rd. E., Whitby, ON 

905-668-8912 

 
 

Msgr. Philip Coffey - 905-723- 4241 

Msgr. John Pereyma - 905-432-8470 

 
For more information on Catholic education in 

our community or to reach your local school 
board trustee, contact the Durham Catholic 
District School Board at 905-576-6150 or 

www.dcdsb.ca 
We welcome new parishioners. Please register in 
the vestibule or call the parish office 

 

Let our 
advertisers 

know you saw 

their ad here 

Remember … 

Shopping 
Locally 

Save Gas 

TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS! 

905-725-3275 
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SUNDAY August 27th, 2023 
  

We would like 
to take this opportunity 
to welcome each and 
every one of you back. 
We hope you had a 
very safe, happy and 

enjoyable summer. 
For those of you who are new to our Parish 

“WELCOME”. We are a small community with a 
big heart! 

If you are new or have been attending St. 
Philip’s, but do not know if you are registered, 
or have recently moved to a different address, 
please complete a registration form as soon as 
possible. This is important as you must be 
registered if we are to have jurisdiction in matters 
of weddings, funerals, baptisms, letters of 
reference, income tax receipts etc. 

So, if you have not yet registered, please 
pick up a registration form located in the foyer of 
the Church and register today!  

Once you have filled it in, just drop the 
completed form into the collection basket. Thank 
you! 
   

If you wish to use the Pre-Authorized Giving 
Method for your Offertory envelopes, please pick 
up a form which are available in the foyer of the 
Church. Thank you! 
 

Sunday Offering for August 20: 
$1,485.00  

Thank you for your ongoing generous support! 
 

St. Augustine’s Seminary 
Study Theology at St. Augustine’s Seminary! 

The St. Augustine’s Seminary Institute of Theology 
offers a wide range of programs and flexible 
formats open to all – from full master’s degrees to 
short certificates or fully online diplomas. Whether 
you are involved in parish ministry, Catholic 
education, any of the wide range of Catholic 
charities and social services, or just drawn to dive 
more deeply into your faith, St. Augustine’s 
Seminary has something for you. To learn more, 
please visit: 
www.staugustines.on.ca/institute-of-theology 
 

 
Sunday August 27 
9:30am                                      †Ed & Gerry Dwyer 

Tuesday August 29 
6:00pm                                                                         . 
Friday September 1 
**6:00pm      Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
6:30pm        Peter, Kevin & Emily Ho (Intentions) 
Sunday September 3 
9:30am                                           †Anthony Salafia  

 

Celebration of the Solemnity of St. 
Michael & Conferral of the Pallium upon 

the Most Rev. Francis Leo 
Friday, September 29, 2023 – 5:30 p.m.  

St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica 
 

The Archdiocese of Toronto celebrates the feast day 
of our archdiocesan patron, St. Michael, on Friday, 
September 29, 2023. Archbishop Francis Leo will 
celebrate Mass, with music from the world-
renowned St. Michael’s Choir School. As part of the 
celebration, the Apostolic Nuncio to Canada, the 
Most Rev. Ivan Jurkovič will confer the pallium on 
our archbishop, a symbol of his role as Metropolitan 
Archbishop of Toronto and shepherd to the faithful. 
Following Mass, there will be an informal reception 
with light refreshments in the St. Michael’s 
Cathedral atrium and courtyard. Seating will be 
first come, first served. All are welcome to join in 
this special celebration for our archdiocese and 
archbishop! 

**PLEASE NOTE: MASS AND ADORATION 
ON SEPTEMBER 29TH WILL BE AT 11AM 

 

Reminder to All Parents  
 

 

We have a Children’s Liturgy 
every Sunday for any child 
that has not received 1st 
Communion. 
 

Reminder to All Parishioners  
For those who are new to the parish and didn’t 

know, St. Philip the Apostle Parish has 
Instagram and a Facebook Account. Please visit 

and follow us: 
Instagram: stphiliposhawa 
Facebook: @stphiliposhawa 

Message from Pope Francis on the World Day of 
Prayer for the Care of Creation (Sept. 1) 

 During this Season of Creation, let us dwell 
on those heartbeats: our own and those of our 
mothers and grandmothers, the heartbeat of 
creation and the heartbeat of God. Today they do 
not beat in harmony; they are not harmonized in 
justice and peace. Too many of our brothers and 
sisters are prevented from drinking from that 
mighty river. Let us heed our call to stand with the 
victims of environmental and climate injustice, and 
to put an end to the senseless war against creation. 

 

RENEW TORONTO IS 
BACK!! 

Saturday, November 4, 2023 
Join us on Saturday November 

4th for Renew Toronto – our annual conference for 
all young adults aged 19-39. It is an opportunity to 
grow in faith with like-minded people in a similar 
stage of life. This conference will offer unique 
opportunities for students, young adult 
professionals, young couples, families, men and 
women! Registration is open with early bird 
pricing. WEBSITE: www.renewtoronto.org 
 

~Re-Ignite the Flame~  
The Office of Formation 
for Discipleship (OFD) is 
pleased to offer an 
opportunity to re-ignite 
the flame of ministry among parish liturgical 
ministers on Saturday, September 16, from 9 a.m. 
to 2:30 p.m. In-Person at St. Isaac Jogues’s Parish, 
Pickering and Virtually via Zoom. Our focus will 
be on hospitality as a means of invigorating the 
liturgical minister and strengthening parish vitality. 
This event is open to all new and returning liturgical 
ministry volunteers, including lectors, music 
ministers, extraordinary ministers of Holy 
Communion, sacristans, altar servers, ministers of 
environment and ministers of hospitality, as well as 
liturgical coordinators, parish liturgy committee 
members & clergy. There is no cost to attend but 
registration is required. Lunch and refreshments 
will be provided to in-person participants. Space is 
limited. Register for In-Person:  
https://bit.ly/LM-RegisterInPersonSept2023 
Register for Virtual:  
https://bit.ly/LM-RegisterVirtualSept2023 

 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY - CUSTODIAN: 
St. Mary of the People is seeking a full time 
Custodian who will be responsible for custodial 
services and basic repairs of the Church, Hall, 
Rectory and its property to ensure a clean, safe and 
attractive environment for all.  Please contact the 
parish office 905-728-2212 for a description of 
responsibilities and general requirements.  Once 
you have seen the responsibilities and requirements 
those wishing to be considered should submit their 
resume and cover letter to Fr. David Bollo. We 
thank all applicants, however, only those selected 
for an interview will be contacted. 
 

 

Housebound/Sick 
If you know of someone who is 
housebound or sick and needs to 
receive Holy Communion or the 
Sacrament of the Sick, please ask the 
family to contact Fr. Jorge either by phone or by 
email. 

 
If your son/daughter is attending a Catholic School, 
please ensure that the school has a copy of their 
baptismal certificate. 

If you child is not baptized, please see your 
parish Priest about preparing to baptize your child. 
In order for your child to be baptized, one or both 
parents must be baptized ROMAN CATHOLIC. 
To make an appointment, please call or email the 
parish office at: 905-725-3275 
or stphiliptheapostle@archtoronto.org 

 

Knights of Columbus 
                St. Jude's Council #6052 at their June                             

           15th meeting made the following donations: 

$1,000 to Denise House Women’s Shelter 
$3,000 to Alexandra’s Bounty Community Garden 

$1,000 to Hearth Place 
 

We would like to thank the Knights of Columbus for 
their very generous donation. 

 

The Council also elected the following members to 

serve the Council: 
Grand Knight – Thomas Uhlig 

Deputy Grand Knight – Knolly Burnham 

Chancellor – Jerry Ashworth 

Advocate – John Frenette 
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